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Key messages 

The Committee continues to meet virtually, with face to face meetings

to commence when possible.
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Virtual meetings continuing

Forward plan for future meetings 

The Committee discussed a timeline and topics for future

themed meetings.

Extending the membership base
Results of a survey distributed to non-members across the GLAM

sector indicated a general interest in promoting access to collections

and a desire to digitise collections but also identified low levels of

technical capacity and unpredictable funding as barriers to

achieving this.  

Collaboration with Partners might be one way to encourage

organisations to become members and contribute their unique

content to Trove.

A survey will be distributed to Partners in March, and focus groups

held in May.


